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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

DEL FRISCO’S GRILLE OF MA, LLC d/b/a DEL FRISCO’S GRILLE
60 UNIVERSITY AVENUE
REQUEST FOR a COMMON VICTUALLER’S ALL ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES LICENSE
&
APPLICATION FOR ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE

M.G.L. CHAPTER 138, SECTION 12
M.G.L. CHAPTER 140, SECTION 183A

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, August 14,
2017, at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts
02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from Del Frisco’s Grille of MA, LLC d/b/a Del Frisco’s Grille
for a Common Victualler’s, All Alcoholic Beverages License at 60 University Avenue, Westwood, Massachusetts. In
addition, the Board of Selectmen will consider an application for an Entertainment License for non-live
entertainment (including but not limited to radio, stereo, television and compact disc players).

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of
Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator, Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.
BOARD OF SELECTMEN
John M. Hickey, Chairman

Nancy C. Hyde, Clerk
Michael F. Walsh, Third Member

Westwood Press Legal Ads:
Friday, July 28, 2017 & Friday, August 4, 2017
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